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May 31, 2012

Rolf Tiedemann
Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc.
21 Saratoga Drive
Glenville, NY 12302

Dear Mr. Tiedemann:

Thank you for inviting Governor Cuomo to meet with you. He is honored to hear from you and
appreciates that you have taken the time to extend this thoughtful invitation to him.

My office will contact you or your staff in the near future to let you know if the Governor is able to
participate in a meeting. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to call us at
518-474-4727.

Thank you again for your gracious invitation.

Warmest regards.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Weatherbee

Director of Scheduling
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